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	Online Learning

Thank you for your ongoing support during or first week of online learning. We understand that this can be difficult, particularly for those parents who are working from home. In our google classrooms we have provided a variety of learning activities including play activities and games, written work, videos from teachers and access to teachers via google classroom or email. For parents of children in primaries 1 and 2 please remember that we have a focus on play based learning in these classes so your child should not be expected to participate in formal written work for extended periods of time. Younger children benefit from reinforcement of learning so it will benefit your child to reinforce learning activities set by their class teacher on google classroom. Class teachers are setting an appropriate balance of work for each child for each day. If your child completes their tasks quickly and would like additional challenge, they can login to Sumdog or any of the websites below to access a wide variety of learning activities. Nest week will share login details for Big Cat reading resources, we now have access to the full suite of Big Cat resources and class teachers will direct children to this as appropriate.
http://playtalkread.scot/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/zdj2tfr
http://www.scottishbooktrust.com/
https://www.sumdog.com/user/sign_in
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
Google Meet

Children in primaries 5 – 7 will have the opportunity to participate in a google meet with their class teacher and peers next week, a separate app message has been sent in relation to this. We hope to roll this out to other classes over the coming weeks.
School Website

Our school website is now live and can be accessed by following the link below:   https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/stjohnboscoprimary/                                                        Our app will continue to provide the most up to date information about our school however the website offers an overview of the school and information on each curricular area. Guidance on online learning and google classrooms can also be found on the website. In the learning zone area of the website there are links to useful websites to support children’s learning and also to support parents at this time.             
Children Attending School Hub
A letter from Steven Quinn, Director of Children’s Services, has been distributed today to all children who are attending our school hub. If your child is not in the hub today, they will receive this letter next week. As we consider the safety of our whole school community, we appreciate the support of key worker parents in working with us to ensure that your children only attend school when necessary.
Burns Day

Our Burns Day celebration is one of the highlights of our school year. Although we cannot have this celebration as we would normally, we would still like to mark this occasion. Next Friday, the 22nd January, we would like everyone to wear something tartan and post pictures of this to your google classroom. This will be a fun learning day with a focus on Scotland and Burns.
Feast of St John Bosco 

The feast day of St John Bosco is a very important event in our school year. We usually begin this day with Mass and then we have a fun day in school. This year Father David has kindly offered to say Mass for our school on Friday 29th January in order to celebrate this special date. Children who are attending the school hub will be filmed for our readings and bidding prayers in order to make the Mass more special to the school. Instructions on how to join this online celebration of Mass will be shared next week. On Friday 29th January we would like to ask the chidlren to wear their house colours and as with our Burns Day celebration share photos on their google classrooms. For online learning on this date teachers will also post fun learning activities in order to make this a fun day for the children. Our very busy and supportive parent council are also organising a special treat for the children for the feast of St John Bosco. Please visit your child’s class parent council Facebook page where you will be asked for some information that will help the parent council to organise this. 
Take care and stay safe, 
Lynsey Gardyne Head Teacher
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